2024 Open Enroliment
for Retirees Under 65

For 2024, Anthem will continue to administer the retiree medical plans--Core
and Advantage. Superior Dental Gare and GVS Caremark will remain for 2024 as
well. We continue to work to keep rising costs in check while maintaining a
high level of coverage.

There will be no changes to plan benefits for 2024. There is no requirement to
use a CVS pharmacy to fill your medications. As a retiree or spouse enrolled in
the healthcare plans, you will NOT be receiving new ID cards from Anthem this
year. Continue to use your current ID card/s for 2024.

To continue your current benefits without changes, no action is required. If you
want to enroll for the first time in dental coverage or make changes to your
plan, you must complete the Enrollment/Change Form. If you want to cancel
your existing coverage, you must complete the Waiver section of the
Enrollment/Change form. All forms must be submitted to the Office of Human
Resources by the deadline.

The forms as well as detailed information about the medical and dental
henefits can be found at www.udayton.edu/hr in the Retiree section of Open
Enrollment under Benefits.

No forms will he accepted after the deadline of
Nov. 6, 2023.

There will be no meetings held this year. All information is available on the HR
website listed above.
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For questions, contact
Human Resources at
937-229-2541 between
8:30 am and 4:30 pm
Monday-Friday or email
benefits @udayton.edu




